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Premium Group to Transition to Prime Market under New Market Segments 
 
Name Premium Group Co., Ltd. (Securities Code: 7199) 
Overview On January 11, 2022, it was determined that Premium Group will 

transition to the Prime Market on April 4, 2022, as announced by the Tokyo 
Stock Exchange with regard to the selection result for new market 
segments. 
The company will continue its efforts to gain continuous support from its 
shareholders as well as strive for sustainable growth of the overall group 
and enhancement of corporate value through initiatives to achieve its 
medium-term management plan. 

 
Inquiry Tomohiro Kanazawa, director and managing executive officer 

TEL: +81-3-5114-5708 
Mail: ir-info@premium-group.co.jp 
URL: www.premium-group.co.jp/en/ 

 
 


